


business through investment in the replacement of legacy ICT systems, further automation of 

the data will be achievable and enable the Department to achieve these timeframes. 

• Reporting of Executive Remuneration- in particular, Recommendations 34 and 35.
DVA already reports on executive remuneration consistent with the Department of Prime
Minister & Cabinet issued Executive Remuneration Reporting Guidelines. This would
represent minimal change for the Department.

• Reporting of Contracts and Consultancies- in particular Recommendation 37.
DVA already report on contracts and consultancies consistent with RMG 135 Annual
Reports for Non-Corporate Commonwealth entities. This would represent minimal change
for the Department.

• Other recommendations in the review are supported by DV A and achievable.

Thank you for giving DV A an opportunity to comment on the recommendations. 

Yours sincerely 

Mark Cormack 

Acting Secretary 

July 2018 


